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Agenda Item    6.2
MEMORANDUM 

Honorable Chairman and Members of the Board of County 
Commissioners 

Kate Newman, Acting County Manager 

2023 Pre-Approval of Certain Items for the Facilities Management Division 

February 28, 2023 

Staff Recommendation: That the Board of County Commissioners approves the 2023 
contracts, purchase orders and other items as listed on Attachment A, up to the 
amounts specified. 

Resolution No. CC23-057

Background: The Facilities Management Division has several upcoming contracts and 
purchase orders for projects that were approved in the 2023 Budget. To streamline the 
approval process and ensure that the work/purchases can occur as efficiently as 
possible, Facilities Management requests that the Board of County Commissioners 
(BCC) pre-approve these contracts/items. 

Fiscal Impact: Up to $4,250,000 from the adopted 2023 budget. 

BCC Briefing Presented on: February 21, 2023. 

Originator: Mark Danner, Facilities Management Director (X5008) 

Distribution: Kate Newman, Acting County Manager (X8567); Mark Danner, Facilities 
Management Director (X5008); Anne Panza, Assistant Director of Construction Services 
(X5026); Anthony Chambers, Assistant County Attorney (X8942) 
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